
 
 
Wednesday 26th February 2025 
 

FUN RUN & SWIM – Friday 28th February 
 

Kia ora whaanau, 

This is a reminder that our school Fun Run & Swim event is on Friday, 28th February.  

This is an event that is open to everyone to take part, including those who took part 
in the Triathlon. There are no placings for the event. 

The event will begin at 9:30 AM with the whole school participating. Students will start 
their run from the Te Kauwhata Domain and finish with a swim in the school pool. The 
race will begin with the 5-year-old girls, followed by 5-year-old boys, 6-year-old girls, 
6-year-old boys, and continue through all age groups. 

What to Bring 

To help your child have a great experience, please ensure they bring: 
✅ Togs 
✅ Two towels 
✅ Drink bottle 
✅ School hat 
✅ Goggles (if needed) 

Please make sure all items are clearly named. 

We warmly welcome family and friends to come along and support the children. Please 
stay clear of the track to ensure the safety of all participants.  We look forward to seeing 
you there. If you have any questions, please email lesieli@tkp.school.nz. 
 

Ngā mihi, 

 
Lesieli Seaton 
Sports Coordinator 
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